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The #1 bestselling chapter book series of all time celebrates 25 years with new covers and a
new, easy-to-use numbering system!When Jack and Annie came back from their adventure in
Magic Tree House Merlin Mission #27: Night of the Ninth Dragon, they had lots of questions.
What do tales about dragons have in common? Are mermaids real? How do unicorns use their
horns? Find out the answers to these questions and more as Jack and Annie track the facts
about their favorite creatures from myths and legends. And just what might some of those
creature sightings really be? Filled with up-to-date information, photographs, illustrations, and
fun tidbits from Jack and Annie, the Magic Tree House Fact Trackers are the perfect way for kids
to find out more about the topics they discover in their favorite Magic Tree House adventures.
And teachers can use the Fact Trackers alongside their Magic Tree House fiction companions to
meet Common Core text pairing needs.Did you know that there’s a Magic Tree House book for
every kid?Magic Tree House: Adventures with Jack and Annie, perfect for readers who are just
beginning chapter booksMerlin Missions: More challenging adventures for the experienced
readerSuper Edition: A longer and more dangerous adventureFact Trackers: Nonfiction
companions to your favorite Magic Tree House adventuresHave more fun with Jack and Annie at
MagicTreeHouse.com!

About the AuthorMARY POPE OSBORNE and NATALIE POPE BOYCE are sisters who grew up
on army posts all over the world. They work together on Magic Tree House® Fact Tracker books
to give readers information about the places, time periods, and animals that Jack and Annie
discover in their Magic Tree House adventures. Mary lives in northwest Connecticut. Natalie
makes her home nearby in the Berkshire Hills of Massachusetts. Mary is the author of all the
Magic Tree House® fiction titles, as well as many more books for kids. For more information,
visit the Magic Tree House® website at MagicTreeHouse.com!
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Ebook Library Reader, “Magic Tree House. Great book”

Richard Lee, “Great for building child's imagination.. 7 year old loves these books.”

S. Morgan, “highly recommended. My husband has been reading this series to our daughter
before bed -- they both enjoy them. My 8 year old daughter can not wait for the next book in the
series to be available. Dragons, mysteries, adventures - who could ask for anything more
compelling than that?”

William Turnpenny, “Great Non-Fiction companion. I use this in class like all the Magic Tree
books.  Good balance of fiction and non fiction reading that the students love.”

Deborah A. Bambino, “Our resident dragon expert, my six year old grandson .... Our resident
dragon expert, my six year old grandson, was very interested in this book. We went online to dig
even deeper into some of the content. All in all, a big hit!”

Mcman53, “Five Stars. My daughter loves these books.”

marjorych1, “Five Stars. great read”

Elizabeth Hannah, “Five Stars. Love the fiction book and enjoy this one as an accompaniment!”

Ebook Library Reader, “Good. Good book I like mythical creatures such as Nessie (loch ness
monster) or Kelpies or basilisk or a dragon and much more. Nessie is said to be a prehistoric
dinosaur called a plesiosaur. A Kelpie is a water spirit that looks for tired travellers and then
takes the form of a horse and if the traveller gets on the horse the water spirit will go down into
the loch and devour its prey...”

Mama bear, “ . ”

The book by Harriet Tuppen has a rating of  5 out of 4.7. 131 people have provided feedback.
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